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05 August 2022

Kate Macdonald

Cox Architecture

70 George St

The Rocks NSW 2000

Dear Kate,

Subject: NAPL ACE TERMINAL EXPANSION — WATER QUALITY TARGETS

1. INTRODUCTION

This letter provides a clarification of the proposed carpark scope of works and seeks acceptance that
additional and new water quality assessment or targets is not required.

2. RECOMMENDATION TO ADOPT EXISTING STORMWATER INFASTRUCTURE

The works proposed for the re-purposing of existing short stay to the premium car park includes the
reconfiguration of some parking bays, relocation of the entry/exits and inclusion of Photovoltaic and
pedestrian canopies. These changes also provide an overall reduction of the original car park footprint due
to the reduction to the short stay carpark.

The stormwater strategy for the carpark is to maintain and reconnect into the existing stormwater
infrastructure. We recommend that the existing stormwater management system, which treats the existing
carpark, should remain suitable to receive and manage the stormwater since no additional impervious
carpark area is being constructed.

Yours faithfully

e

Peter Forder

Principal Engineer

BEng CPEng NER FIEAust
Hatch

NAP ACE Terminal Expansion

Copyright © 2022 Hatch. All rights reserved, including all rights relating to the use of this document or its contents.



		2022-08-05T17:18:48+1000
	Forder, Peter




